
 
 
Hangman Hills Water District No. 15 
2901 E Player Dr 
Spokane, WA  99223 
 

  
 

Minutes of the Meeting 

 
 
 
January 17, 2022 
 
 
 
Due to Covid19 restrictions, the regular meeting of the Board of Commissioners was held 
telephonically and at 11929 S Player Dr at 7:00 PM.  Those in attendance were Commissioner Paul, 
Commissioner Heidt, Commissioner Hewett and Contract Operator Bell.  A quorum for the meeting 
was established. 
 
Minutes of the December 13, 2021 meeting were presented for the Board’s approval.  Motion to 
approve the meeting minutes as presented was made by Commissioner Paul and seconded by 
Commissioner Heidt.  The Board, by unanimous vote approved the meeting minutes. 
 
 
 
New Business 
 
 

 Commissioner Heidt will take the Water District’s phone calls for the next month. 
 

 Discussions about obtaining a new Contract Operator were made.  No qualified candidates 
were available. 
 

 
Correspondence 
 
 

 All correspondence was presented electronically. 
 

 
 
Old Business 
 
 

 Discussion to purchase a generator was tabled to a future time. 
 

 Water line replacements will be tabled until finances are re-evaluated. 
 

 Replacement of System Operator Fred Bell was further discussed. 
 

 A search for an Agent of Record will be started. 




